Balshaw’

Church Of England High School

16™" November 2021

Please see the message below from the School Immunisation Team

Dear Parent/Carer

If you would like your child to receive the Nasal Flu Vaccine in school please
follow this link to complete an online consent
form: https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=119775&Type=FLU

The vaccinations will take place at your child’s school on Wednesday
1t December. The link will close on Tuesday 23" November.

If your child has already had the Nasal Flu vaccine since September 2021 please
disregard this message.

If you have any problems accessing the link please telephone 0333 358 3397,
option 3.

Kind Regards
Immunisation Team

IntraHealth

Balshaw’s Church of England High School, Church Road, Leyland, Lancashire, PR25 3AH
Tel: 01772 421009, Email:enquiries@balshaws.org.uk
Website:www.balshaws.org.uk, Twitter:@Balshawscehigh
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https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=119775&Type=FLU

